
Hi Council,

Please accept the attached submission to the above DA. Sorry that it’s a little late.

Regards

Benji

Sent: 16/11/2020 5:06:42 PM
Subject: Submission - DA2019/1260 - 27-29 North Avalon Road Avalon
Attachments: Submission - DA2019-1260 - BJ.pdf; 



Submission – DA2019/1260, 27-29 North Avalon Road, Avalon Beach 
 
I strongly OBJECT to the proposed development of medium density housing at 27-29 North Avalon 
Road. 
 
I am a 15 year old resident of North Avalon, and can’t believe that units are being proposed in the 
middle of the quiet low density heart of our neighbourhood. 
 
I came across this cartoon, and it sums up my feelings about this proposal.   
 
It’s from the 1960’s by a famous local artist Tony Edwards.  It shows that we’ve been fighting the 
overdevelopment of the upper peninsula for many, many years.   
 
Please keep preserving everything that’s special about the character of our area, and reject this 
overdevelopment. 

Thank you, 
Benji Jones 


